
 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL TO REPAIR 
LBL4W LED 

 
 

Dear Agent: 
 
Lithonia Lighting, a division of Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc., has received reports of the lens 
used on the LBL4W LED fixture (4-foot wide housing) manufactured between February 2016 
and March 201 detaching from the fixture and becoming loose or falling.  No injuries have 
been reported.   
  
Lithonia Lighting has determined that the lenses became loose or fell because the lens was 
not made to the specified dimensions.  This prevented some lenses from being secured in the 
fixture.    
 
Lithonia Lighting is conducting this voluntary recall in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer 
Product Safety Commission.  Only the LBL4W LED fixture is included in the recall.  
 
Please visit www.lithonia.com to order your free placement lens.  If you are unable to place 
your order via the website or need additional assistance, please contact Lithonia Lighting at 
888-876-4181, to make arrangements for Lithonia Lighting to ship the free replacement lens. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Lithonia Lighting at 888-876-
4181.  Thank you for your assistance and we apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Lithonia Lighting  
a division of Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc. 
 
May 25, 2017  

 

Acuity Brands Lighting, Inc.
 One Lithonia Way 

Conyers, GA 30012 
 
 

http://www.lithonia.com/

